
 

 

DPS SHIKSHA KENDRA 

SEC-45, GURUGRAM 

 

Report on the participation of students and teachers in the All India wall painting day of SBNI 

messages in villages on 11th August 2020: 

Students of DPS Shiksha Kendra enthusiastically volunteered their names for the All India wall painting 

activity on 11th August 2020. The wall around the Government Primary School (which has been adopted 

by DPS under the Muskan project) in Kanhai Village was selected for painting. The shrubs and bushes 

along the outer edge of the wall were removed beforehand. Under the guidance of their teachers, students 

painted bright and happy village scenes highlighting the importance of using toilets, segregating dry and 

wet waste, avoiding the use of plastic, and regular cleaning of streets and open areas. Slogans and 

messages educating the people regarding sanitation and personal hygiene in villages were also painted 

alongside the pictures. After the activity, snacks and refreshments were served to the students and 

teachers. Students were very happy and satisfied with their work and looked forward to participating in 

the following activities in the ongoing GMB campaign. 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 


